# This file was downloaded from the American Curriculum website





# jobs and activities IT about Worksheet الملف

Almanahj Website  $\rightarrow$  American curriculum  $\rightarrow$  12th Grade  $\rightarrow$  Information and comm  $\rightarrow$  Term 1  $\rightarrow$  The file

More files for 12th Grade, Subject Information and comm, Term 1				
Technology Worksheet	1			
Communication Worksheet	2			
Brain Technology midterm exam	3			
Worksheet about Technology and research	4			
Brain Technology midterm exam	5			
Midterm test About International Communication 1	6			
WORKSHEET ABOUT Science and technology	7			

# **Test Module 2**

# Vocabulary

1	Ма	tch verbs 1-6 wit	h nouns a-f to make	e IT activities.				
	1	scan	a) a mobile pho	one				
	2	play	b) a photo					
	3	write	c) a document					
	4	plug in	d) a blog					
	5	charge	e) a memory st	tick				
	6	print	f) a video game	9				
2	Со	Complete the sentences with IT activities.						
	1	You can s	a lot of da	ta on a memory stick.				
	2		e-boo					
	3	I often p	comments of	on blogs.				
	4			at video clips from the i	nternet.			
	5	The same of the sa	emails from r					
	6		to t					
3	Dra	ag and drop.	artist	builder	doctor	electrician		
			actor	journalist	lawyer	postman		
	1	Α	collects and delive	ers letters and parcels.				
	2	Acceptance of the second	when yo	- 57				
	3	Α	writes articles for	a newspaper.				
	4	My uncle works i	n construction. He's a	ı				
	5	Picasso was a fa	mous					
	6	Α	helps people who	are in trouble with the	police.			
	7	If you have probl	ems with your lights of	or heating, you call an _	·			
	8	Javier Bardem is	a famous	·				
Gr	amn	nar						
4	Co	mplete the senter	nces with the correc	t past simple form of	be.			
	1		_ you at the party on I	Friday?				
		No, I	I stayed at ho	me.				
	2		_ your friends at the p	earty?				
		No, they						
	3		she late for school y	vesterday?				
		Yes, she						

1	(1) (buy) a new digital camera last Saturday. It was quite expensive but it is a very					
go	ood camera. It (2) (cost) more than £200. I was very excited! I (3)					
	ake) it home and (4) (read) the instructions. Then I (5) (go) to the					
pa	ark with my friends. I took a lot of pictures and (6) (upload) them onto the internet.					
Wr	rite questions with the past simple.					
1	What time / you / get up / this morning ?					
2	What / you /do / at the weekend ?					
3	When / your friends / arrive ?					
4	How many people / be / at the party ?					
5	How much / your new mobile phone / cost ?					
6	Where / you / buy / it ?					
Wr	ite sentences about what people were / weren't doing at 9pm yesterday evening.					
1	My parents / watch / a movie on TV.					
2	I / not do / my homework.					
3	My brother / download / video clips from the internet					
4	My sister /not play / tennis / with her friends.					
5	The cat / sleep / on the sofa.					
6	My grandparents / read / a newspaper.					
Wr	ite questions with the past continuous from of the verbs in the box.					
	do listen make play play watch					
1	you / to music when I called you ?					
2	your brother / computer games ?					
3	What / your parents ?					
4	Where / your sister / tennis ?					
5	your friends / a DVD ?					
6	Who / that terrible noise ?					

#### Reading

10

#### 9 Read the text and choose the correct answers.

Where was John Logie Baird born?

Almost everyone watches television. It's a very important part of everyday life and it is difficult to imagine life without television. Today, we have digital television, you can also watch television programmes on your personal computer and even on your mobile phone. But do you know who invented the first television system and when it was invented? The Scottish inventor and engineer, John Logie Baird, is often known as 'the father of television' because he invented the world's first working television system. Baird was born in 1888 in a small town near Glasgow, Scotland. As a young man he was very interested in technology and he studied technology at the West of Scotland Technical College. Later, he was studying at the University of Glasgow when the First World War started and, unfortunately, he never completed his studies. After the war, Baird moved to England and began working to develop a television system. In 1923, in the town of Hastings on the south coast of England, Baird transmitted a moving image for the first time and in 1925 he transmitted the world's first television picture. In 1927, Baird sent a long-distance television signal using telephone lines from London to the Central Hotel in Glasgow, a distance of 438 miles (705 kilometres) and the following year he sent a picture from London to New York. In the same year, the Baird Television Development Company made the first television programme for the BBC. In 1939, Baird helped to develop colour television. He also invented a video recording system. Baird invented a number of other things, including thermal socks! He died in 1946.

	a) Glasgow	b) London	c) near Glasgow			
2	How old was he when he died?					
	a) 58	b) 68	c) 78			
3	When did he transmit a moving image for the first time?					
	a) 1923	b) 1925	c) 1929			
4	Who made the first television programme for the BBC?					
	a) John Logie Baird	b) the Baird Television Development Company	c) the BBC			
5	When did Baird transmit the world's first television picture?					
	a) 1923	b) 1925	c) 1929			
6	When did Baird send a picture from London to New York?					
	a) 1927	b) 1928	c) 1929			
Rea	nd the text again and	d answer the questions.				
1	Find three ways of watching TV programmes in the text.					
2	Why didn't Baird complete his studies?					
3	Name three other products that Baird helped to develop.					